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From: Duncan, Ryan

To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Re: | heard that you no longer wished to be reappointed to BID #31
Date: Monday, March 30, 2015 7:21:16 AM

Good morning Linda,

You are correct. | have taken a new position with my company that will make it
difficult to remain one the BID 31 board.

Thank you,
Ryan Duncan

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 27, 2015, at 2:11 PM, Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Is this correct? If so, I'll just take the current file and humanely kill it off!
Thanks!

Linda Elmer, Staff Assistant
Common Council-City Clerk’s Office
City Hall, Room 205

Milwaukee, WI 53202
lelmer@milwaukee.gov
414-286-2231

414-286-3456 (fax)

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public
records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders
and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is
subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention
requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at

www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer

This e-mail transmission contains information that is intended to be confidential and
privileged. If you receive this e-mail and you are not a named addressee you are
hereby notified that you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or
disseminate this communication without the consent of the sender and that doing so
is prohibited and may be unlawful. Please reply to the message immediately by
informing the sender that the message was misdirected. After replying, please delete
and otherwise erase it and any attachments from your computer system. Your
assistance in correcting this error is appreciated.
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